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PO Box 1531, Kennebunkport, ME 04046/www.educationfoundationka.org 

September 2016 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Because of our community’s generous support of the Education Foundation 
of the Kennebunks and Arundel (EFKA), we have been able to provide 
almost $850,000 in grants to the children and teachers of RSU21 since our 
inception in 2006. We hope you will consider supporting us this year. 

We have printed our fall update on the reverse of this letter. We are pleased 
to share with you a snapshot of how EFKA’s support is inspiring our 
students and teachers with creative and innovative educational 
programming and professional development.  

From 5:30-8:00 p.m. on October 12, volunteers may be calling you from 
Corning Inc., to ask for your support during our annual Call-a-thon. If you 
would like to make a donation, please mail your check payable to “EFKA” 
by October 2 in the envelope provided, and we won’t phone you. You can 
also visit our website, www.educationfoundationka.org, and click the 
“Donate Now” button to use your credit card. 

Only with your support can we continue to fund creative learning 
opportunities in RSU 21.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Ted Damon   Jackie Teguis
 

Chairman   President
 

  


